
GREAT LAKES COED SOCCER LEAGUE 
MONTHLY MEETING 

April 15, 2020 
Meeting held via Zoom 

 
CLUBS PRESENT​: Reeths Puffer, Sailors, Shelby, North Muskegon, Fury, Spring Lake, Oakridge, Coopersville, Hart, 
Muskegon, Ludington,  Manistee, Fremont 
CLUBS ABSENT​:  Pentwater, Knights FC, Grand Haven,  
INACTIVE CLUBS: ​Holton, White Lake 
BOARD PRESENT:​ Doug Prim- President,  Jayme Bates- Registrar, Bobby Appleton - Vice President, Courtney Johnson 
– Secretary,  Doug DeWitte- Treasurer, Sue Saladin - Scheduler 
 
 
CALL TO ORDER:​ 7:04 PM 
 
PAST MEETING MINUTES​ - None 
 
REPORTS:  
Doug Prim - MSYSA has cancelled director’s academy and premier. US Youth Soccer has pushed out the first day to play 
to May 15th. With that being said, the GLCSL board met and voted to cancel the Spring 2020 season. This decision was not 
taken lightly but it is with the health and safety of everyone in mind.  
 
There was discussion between clubs about doing summer tournaments of some sort but nothing official yet until there is 
more guidance from US Youth Soccer and MSYSA.  
 
 

 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:25 pm 
 
Next meeting May 6th via Zoom. A link will be sent out via email by Bobby Appleton and in the meeting reminder email. 
Make sure there is a representative from your club at each meeting.  There is a $25 fine for all unexcused absences.  If you 
are unable to attend please contact Courtney Johnson at courtneymjohnson013@gmail.com 
 
Courtney Johnson - GLCSL Secretary  


